
28" May 2007 

Dear Rachel 

I write to you today as I sit here enjoying a winter's sunshine free from sinus, thanks to
you and your Bioptron light. 

After suffering for 12 years from sinus infections as a result of allergies brought on by
summer pollens and grasses, and then winter damp, dust, mites and mould, I can now
finally enjoy seasons free from pain and misery. 

Little did I know how "badly" my condition affected my day-to-day enjoyment of life. I can
now enjoy the garden, lay on the lawn, walk the lake’s edge, have potted plants in the
house, and feather/down duvets on the bed without fear of allergies that would result in
sinus infection. 

"The Power of Resistance" program in March 2005 followed by hiring your lamp in
June/July 2005 and the Compact III in September/October 2005 has changed my life. I
am now free from all allergy & sinus symptoms, something traditional medicine failed to
achieve. 

Rachel, you were a wonderful practitioner of Bioptron Light and I can not thank you
enough. Your ability to relate to my discomfort, your empathy and continuing support
throughout the treatment was invaluable. 

I will be forever grateful. 
Thank You. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Quirante
Geraldine
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